
Dear parents,  

Just because you are at home, it doesn't mean your child’s learning needs 

to stop! Check out these important websites you can use to keep their 

bodies and brains busy while you are away from school.  

Searching for ‘Year 1 National Curriculum’ or visiting the links on 

www.primarycurriculum.me.uk/year1  can show you what your children 

need to know by the end of Year 1, and give you some guidance as to 

what work you can do at home.  

Please read, read, read and try to do a bit of writing every day. A diary 

of your adventures is a good thing, or perhaps exchange addresses with 

a friend from school and write them letters?  

I have enclosed separate information about the upcoming Year 1 Phonics 

Screening Check - this is a national assessment so any practice towards 

this would be brilliant.  

A quick search for ‘Year 1 Common Exception Words’ will give you a list 

of the words Year 1 children need to be able to spell by the end of the 

year - very useful for quick spelling practice.  

Keep your brains and bodies busy and healthy, look after yourselves 

and others... and keep washing those hands! 

All the best, 

 

Mrs Grant 

http://www.primarycurriculum.me.uk/year1


Purple mash has a wide range of activities available, 

both educational and creative, and the ‘serial mash’ 

section of the site has stories to read with attached 

comprehension questions. Worth a look! Children 

have their own login. 

www.purplemash.com 

Oxford Owl for home has lots of phonic and reading infor-

mation, but is particularly useful in situations like this 

for its library of free e-books to read!  

www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home 






